

BILTON GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL

BILTON LANE HARROGATE HG1 3BA

Tel: 01423 502375 Fax: 01423 502948

Email: biltongrange@ycatschools.co.uk Website: www.biltongrangeharrogate.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs J. A. Ratcliffe

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am pleased to write to you on behalf of our trustees to inform you that Yorkshire Collaborative Academy Trust has been recognised in a DFE press release as one of the top 10 multi academy trusts for pupils' attainment at the end of key stage two. Congratulations to all our schools for their continued improvement in children's provision and performance.

The high level of our schools' performance is a result of the huge commitment and incredible hard work our schools' staff teams provide everyday for all of our children and the important support provided by our local governing bodies.

But the final key to our schools' success is the vital support you as parents provide to your children and the support and trust you place in your school's team-thank you.

Yours faithfully

Don Parker

CEO

Yorkshire Collaborative Academy Trust









